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                                     Newsletter December 7, 2016   

 

         At the special meeting, November 16th, the Godfrey council 7804 voted to retain it’s relationship with our             

Home Corporation, (the McNicklous Club).             In summery all things will stay as is. 

   (signage will be purchased to add “MEETS HERE” under the two KC symbols on the outside of the hall.) 

       

                            THANK YOU to all who rang bells for the Salvation Army. 

Bob & Caroline Speidel; Max Heinz; Bill Behm; Brian Rynders; Roscoe Mikoff; Greg Mattingly; 

Dick Dover; Ben Droste; Ed Kaizer; Mike & Betty Siemer; Deacon Jay; Larry Goss; Scott Droste & 

Kids; Dan Bolin; Jeff Krepel; Andy & Annette Narup.                

                            A special thanks to Dan Bolin for arranging the crew!!! 

 

The council Donated $300 in gifts to the St. Ambrose giving tree this year. 

A donation of $500 was approved for the St. Ambrose auction. 

(A computer will be purchased and auctioned off.) 

The November breakfast by the Godfrey Knights netted $1066 for the playground equipment. 

(Knights donated $445 in food for the breakfast.) 

 

      This year’s Pizza Sales generated $571 in profits for the council.  

       Thanks to Jamie and all who helped and sold Pizzas!!!                                                                  

        
Next Donut Sunday  

Sponsored by the KC’S is January 15th 2017.  

 
                          

                     Men of St. Ambrose – Save the Date 
You are invited to a men’s night out at the Knights of Columbus Hall on Friday January 20th at 7:00PM. 

The Presentation will center on the lives of teenagers and the challenges they face in our country today. I promise 

the presentation will be memorable. There is no doubt that the family is under attack in our society. As men, we are 

the protectors of our family. 

Please plan to join us for food, drink, and fellowship. Food and beverages will be provided. 

No reservation is needed. 

God Bless, Deacon Jay 

 

 



 

 

Special prayers go out to: 

Eileen Buddy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next regular Council meeting is:  
 January 4th at 7:30 at the McNicholas Club (Godfrey KC Hall) 

(4th degree meeting to follow) 

                                                (McNicholas Club meeting starts at 7:00) 

 

 
 

May the Love of Christ enter your homes and 

hearts at this Christmas time and all year long. 
 

Merry Christmas from the Godfrey Knights of Columbus  


